
The Purple Line is a 16-mile light rail line that will extend from New Carrollton in Prince George’s County to
Bethesda in Montgomery County. It will provide a direct connection to the Metrorail Red, Green and Orange
Lines, at Bethesda, Silver Spring, College Park, and New Carrollton. The Purple Line will also connect to MARC,
Amtrak, and local bus services.

Phone: 443-451-3706  or 
 443-451-3705 (Espanol)

Email: outreach@purplelinemd.com
Website: purplelinemd.com

Purple Line Construction Highlights 
Montgomery County, July 15, 2024

A new work zone has been established 
on Jones Mill Road for approximately 
one year, on the western half of the 
roadway. A newly constructed sidewalk 
established, along the northbound 
travel lanes, will be available for 
pedestrian use.

The temporary traffic pattern at Dale 
Dr. at Wayne Ave. will be in place until 
late August 2024.

Traffic switch at the intersection of 
Piney Branch Rd. and University Blvd. 
will be in place through end of August 
2024 for track installation. 
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